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Funding for the preventing the establishment of invasive species in Oregon water 

bodies is critical to our farmers of irrigated agriculture. It is problem that is coming for 

us if do not act now. The fees are nominal and targeted directly at the point source of 

the potential infestation and will also give people another reason to think about how 

they are treating our rivers and lakes. 

 

Thank you, 

Clancy Flynn 


